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Seneca Polytechnic is now hiring campus tour guides for the Summer Open House, taking

place Wednesday, July 19. 

Tour guides are responsible for providing campus tours to prospective students, parents and

visitors. Guides must be available to work in-person for the months of June and July to complete

training on campus tours. Guides will be compensated $16 per hour for approximately 30 hours of

work.  

Interviews for campus tour guide positions will be held in person in Room D2014 at Newnham

Campus on Wednesday, June 7 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
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